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ICS policy on campaigning 

Campaigning for ICS elected positions is not permitted by applicants or 

members. Any campaigning, be it positive or negative, will result in the 

disqualification of the candidate. The Board of Trustees’ judgement will be 

final in determining whether a candidate has engaged in positive or negative 

campaigning. Negative campaigning is not permitted by any candidate or ICS 

member and will be considered a violation of the ICS Code of Conduct. This 

policy is in effect at all times and for any position.  

During the voting period candidates’ application forms will be circulated by the 

ICS office for all members to view. In addition, the ICS office will periodically 

contact all ICS members to encourage voting and provide direct links to the 

voting section of the ICS website. 

 


